
St. Jerome Catholic Church San Antonio, Texas 

 

 

Save the Dates 

Sanctuary Lamp  
 

In Memory of  Joe Stobbs 

DATE  TIME/PLACE  EVENT  

Thursdayõs 
 

7:00 PM 
Church 

Evening Mass 

2/11/2018  11:00 AM 
Church 

Parish Vow 
Renewal 

2/14/2018  6:30 AM 
8:30 AM 
6:30 PM 

8:00 PM (Spn) 

Ash  
Wednesday 

Masses 

2/18/2018  11:00 AM 
Church 

Blue Mass 
For all first 
responders 

Sundayõs During 
Lent 

 

7:00PM 
Church 

Adoration with 
Night Prayer 

2/26/2018  6:30PM Lenten Penance 
Service 

3/9/2018  
3/11/2018  

Church Grounds St. Jerome 
Camporee 

3/8/2018 - 
3/11/2018  

St. Anthony Menõs Acts 
Retreat 

   

In Todayõs Readings 

En Las Lecturas de Hoy 

Job está en las 
últimas de su 

desesperación. 
Sus días son 

miserables, sus 
noches doloro-

sas. Teme que 
su vida termine 
antes de volver 

a ser feliz de nuevo. Así y todo, dirige su lamento 
a Dios. En algún lugar escondido de su ser debe 

haber un destello de esperanza, la esperanza de 
que Dios lo escuchará.  

 

Pregunta de la Semana 
 

¿Qué significa ser un discípulo? ¿Cómo puedo ser-

vir a Dios y a los demás?  

Job is in the 
throes of des-
pair. His days 
are miserable, 
his nights are 
troubled. He 
fears that his life 
will end before 
he is ever happy 
again. Yet, he is 
addressing this 

lament to God. Somewhere inside he must have some 
little glimmer of hopeñhope that God will hear him. 

 

Question of the Week 
 

What does it mean to be a disciple? How do I serve 

God and serve others?  

Offerings Report for 1/28/2018  
 

$7,562.35 

Sports Complex Fund: 

$635.00 

Mass Attendance: 

995 

Mass Times 
 

Saturday  5:00 PM Vigil 

Sunday   8:30 AM 
                11:00 AM 
                1:00 PM Spanish 

Tuesday-Friday  8:00 AM 

Thursday Evening 7:00 PM 

Please contact the Parish Office if you would like to 

sponsor either the  
4 statue candles at $20 for one week or the Sanctu-

ary Candle at $10 for one week. 



February 4, 2018                 The 5th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

             

 

Holy HaHaõs 

St. Hubert Hunting Challenge  

Itõs that time of year again! This challenge is 

open to all parishioners and their families.  
 

Rules of the Challenge: -White Tails only; 
Mule and Axis can be posted for bragging rights 

only.  

-Buck must be shot this hunting season 
-Must be scored through  Boone and Crockett 

system  
-Must be hung on the parish brag board in Flanagan for all to see 

-Parishioners (Men, Women, Children) with the biggest B&C buck 
by the end of the season in their category WINS 

-Can be harvested through any LEGAL means. 

Email entries to st.jerome@stjeromesatx.org or come by the parish 
office.  

BSA Troop 315 is selling Battle of the Flow-
ers and Fiesta Flambeau parade seats 
($12.00).  Contact Linda at 210-862-8916 for 
more information.  

Boy Scouts of America 

Andrew Dinner  

Altar Society  

The marriage ministry would like 
to invite all married parishioners to 
participate in the annual Vow Re-

newal on February 11th during 11 

oõclock mass. There will be a re-
ception that follows.  

Marriage Ministry  

FEBRUARY 28, 2017 

6:00PM-9:00PM  

ASSUMPTION SEMINARY  

2600 W. WOODLAWN AVENUE  

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78228  

 

 

 

 

 

The Andrew Dinner is open to single Catholic Men. We in-

vite pastors to bring the young men in their parish who are 

interested in exploring their calling in life at a dinner with 

Archbishop Gustavo, and Diocesan Priests, Religious Priests 

and Brothers, as well as with some of the Archdiocesan Semi-

narians in formation. The witness of our priests and brothers 

in Christ who are living faithfully for the good of the world 

and the Kingdom of God is an indispensable blessing for all 

who feel they may be called to this life. Come and share in 

fellowship, hear the stories of our Priests, Brothers, and Semi-

narians, and ask the questions you have in your heart. 

Talk to your pastor or youth coordinator to let them know 

you are interested in joining us for the Andrew Dinner! 

THANK YOU to the 32 individuals that showed 

up to clean Church on Saturday.  Hats off to the 

youth and members of the organizations for their 

hard work,    May God bless you! Let's all please 

help keep our Church clean by not bringing in 

food, drinks or chewing gum, Thank you to Ber-

nice Dugie for laundering the purificators and 

corporals during the month of January. 

Music Ministry  

The Music Ministry meeting will be held Tuesday, Febru-

ary 6, at 6:30 PM.  The Agenda will include choosing the 
upcoming Lenten and Easter Liturgy events in which they 

wish to participate.  All  choir leaders and members are 
encouraged to attend and anyone interested in music ministry is invit-

ed. For more information, please call Jeanette Morrisett, 210-649-
2301 or 210-573-0768 or Stephen Zunker, 210-380-3298. Thank you. 

For the Glory of God! 

tel:(210)%20862-8916
tel:(210)%20649-2301
tel:(210)%20649-2301
tel:(210)%20573-0768
tel:(210)%20380-3298
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Mass Intentions 

The Best Lent Ever 

Registration has begun for the 
2018 SJC.  The camping and 
activities will be on the weekend of 

March 9th. Please complete the 

registration packet and have it 

turned in with the fees by 

February 15, 2018. The Camporee 

will be a family event, and will be an excellent way to 
make some great memories and have some good old 
fashioned fun. If you have any questions, please contact 

Bill Thoms at William.thoms@att.net   Everyone is 

invited to attend!  Please visit our parish website for 
more information! 

St. Jerome Camporee 

St. Jerome Teen Acts Retreat   March 15-18, 2018      

"He is the foundation, for our eternal salvation!"  

Registration for the upcoming Teen ACTS retreat, 

will open February 18th after the 8:30 am Mass. 

You are invited to attend a weekend of spiritual 

renewal which will include, adoration, community, theology 

and service.  This is a weekend to spend with God and make 

many new friends in our community.    The weekend begins 

on the evening of March 15th with check-in at  O'brien Hall of 

St. Jerome and concludes on Sunday, March 18th at the 11 am 

Mass at St. Jerome. Transportation, housing and food is in-

cluded in retreat fees.  Total cost to attend the retreat is 

$100.   Please do not let lack of funds keep you from attending 

this retreat!  Through very generous donors, there are scholar-

ships available.        

If you have any further questions regarding registration or 

scholarships that may be available to help defray the cost of 

the retreat, please contact: John Pruski (210)  621-3191  or  

Jessica Lubianski (210) 400-5683.       

 

The St. Jerome Teen ACTS Team will be 

having a bake sale in the gathering area of 

our church on February 17th and 18th after 

all masses.  Thank you for your support and 

donations to this ministry!   

 TEEN A.C.T.S.  

When a priest cele-

brates Mass each 

day, he offers each 

celebration of the 

Eucharist for a par-

ticular person, or 

intention. By doing 

so he applies special 

graces from God upon that person or 

intention. 
 

Similar to how we are able to intercede 

for others by our personal prayers, the 

Church is able to intercede for us 

through the celebration of the Mass. 

However, since the Eucharist is the 

òsource and summit of the Christian 

lifeó the Mass possesses a power that 

our personal prayers do not. 

The practice of offering Mass for partic-

ular intentions is an ancient one, dating 

back to the early Church. ~Philip 

Kosloski  
 

You can view the current Mass inten-

tions on page 6 of the bulletin. If you 

would like to set a Mass intention for a 

loved one, you can do so through the 

parish office, or on our website.  

Our Upcoming Pilgrimage  

1. Register at bestlentever.com 

2. Starting Ash Wednesday (2/14/18), youõll receive daily emails  
short inspirational videos from Matthew Kelly, practical tips to 

incorporate into your everyday life, and personal stories from 
Dynamic Catholic. 

3. Turn your 40 day journey into the best one yet, and become the 

person God created you to be! 
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Retrouvaille  

T.M.I.Y  

The Holy Family is a "paradise on earth" - but 

it is a fallen earth. Similarly, our families are 
called to ever more resemble paradise - while 

existing in this fallen world.  In a fallen world 
and a culture where forty percent of marriages 

end in divorce is it reasonable to hope that our 
families can reflect the Holy Fami-

ly?  Yes.  God is not deceived by the reality of 

our culture. 
The generosity of God is without limit.  He 

wants to transform you and through you trans-
form your family.  

Brothers, join us this coming Tuesday as we discuss "A home filled 
with Joy".  What specific steps will you take to help make God the 

foundation of your home? 

While the world is experiencing cataclysmic events, our Lady brings a 
very simple message: Pray, especially as it relates to the family! 

"But I say, walk by the spirit, and do not gratify the desires of the 
flesh...Now the works of the flesh are plain: immorality, impurity, 

licentiousness, idolatry, sorcery, enmity, strife, jealousy, anger, self-
ishness, dissension, party spirit, envy, drunkenness, carousing, and 

the like...But the fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, kind-

ness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, self control." - Galatians 5: 16
-23 

Join us this and every Tuesday as we tackle some very im-
portant family issues,  you will be amazed by the insight you will 

receive.  As always bring a friend and your appetite as we feed your 
body and soul.  

 "As iron sharpens iron, so one man sharpens another."   

Illness Protocol  

To try and prevent any illnesses 
from spreading during this severe flu 
season, we kindly remind you that if 
you are feeling under the weather in 
any way, please just take the Eucha-
rist and do not drink from the Chal-

ice until you have been without symptoms for a few 
days. If you feel the need to refrain from offering the sign 
of peace or holding hands during the Our Father, please 
do so. Your neighbors will understand. Better still, we 
also remind you that if you are seriously ill and/or con-
tagious or taking care of a loved one who is ill and/or 
contagious, you are dispensed from your obligation to 
attend Mass. (CCC #2181)  We are one big family here 
so we have to do our best to protect one another and that 
includes spreading germs. We appreciate your under-
standing. 

Is Your Marriage Struggling?   
There is Hope.  There IS help. 

 

RETROUVAILLE is a highly successful program to help 

couples heal and renew their marriages. 

 Since 1977, tens of thousands of couples in hopelessly cold, 

unloving relationships, or on the verge of divorce, have re-

stored their love for one another by attending the program. 

 The next course in San Antonio begins on FEBRUARY 9, 

2018. 

 * Do you feel lost, alone or bored in your marriage? 

* Has infidelity or addiction made your  

marriage an emotional wasteland? 

* Are you frustrated, hurt, or angry  

with your spouse? 

* Are you constantly fighting?  

Or do you simply shut down? 

* Have you considered separation or divorce? 

* Does talking about it only make it worse? 

For more information, or to 

register, go to:  

HelpOurMarriage.org  

or call 210-848-3278. 

The Archbishopõs Appeal 

What is the Appeal? Since 1993, donors like you 

have changed our archdiocesan community. Togeth-
er, we have raised more than $50 million in funding 

to feed the hungry, protect the vulnerable, educate 
our children, grow vocations, and serve through over 

40 ministries. 
Donors to the Appeal make possible what no parish 

alone could ever do. The Appeal is more than simply 

providing for the fiscal well-being of the Archdiocese; it is a united 
effort to minister to everyone in the Archdiocese of San Antonio 

across 19 counties. It is engaging our time, our talents, our treasure, 
and our hearts to be Christõs love for others. You can donate online 

with this link: https://www.archsa.org/archbishops -appeal/online-
giving 

Lenten Community Wide Service Project   

Please save the date for our Len-

ten community wide service pro-

ject!  This year Fr. Scott has chal-

lenged our community to come 

together to clean our parish 

grounds!  
 

When: Saturday, March 3, 2018  

Time: 8:00 AM - ??? (Lunch provided)   

What to bring: work gloves, rakes, hedgers, trimmers, trash 

bags, gardening supplies, blowers, etc!  

ALL ARE WELCOME!  

Lenten Fish Fry Schedule 
Serving Starts At 4:30PM 

February 23rd  

March 9th 

March 23rd 


